“Sparkle and Shine” by donating wine
Great Escapes Wine Pull Raffle

     We will be having a wine pull raffle again this year at Great Escapes. As our children depend upon the generosity of our school community and the success of our Great Escapes auction to enhance their school experience, we are asking for your help. We are asking for donations of wine and/or cash to make this raffle a success. 
      We request that each bottle of wine have a value of $25.00 or more. A combination of white and red wines is needed.  We are hoping to receive 40 bottles of wine with some high-quality bottles that would be a great treat to receive.        
     Please bring your donations to the Great Escapes room by Friday, February 8th, along with a completed contract so that we can acknowledge your generosity in our auction program.  Contracts can be found online, in the office or on the Parents’ Association table at the entrance of the school. Cash/check donations of $25.00 or more will be graciously accepted and we will be happy to purchase the wine on your behalf. Thank you for your continued support of Great Escapes and the Parents’ Association.  

Please contact any of the persons listed below if you have any questions.   
Connie Lewis  - lewis_connie@hotmail.com
Leigh Kischke-  leigh.kischke@prodigy.net
Karla Thompson – kktjet@gmail.com
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